
 

 

NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATION     

 

The regular meeting of The Board of Library Trustees of the 

Barrington Public Library District scheduled for August 14, 2017 

has been canceled.  

The next regular meeting is scheduled for September 11, 

2017, at 7:00 p.m. in the Conference Room of the Barrington Area 

Library, 505 North Northwest Highway, Barrington, Illinois. 

 

       

_______________________________ 

      Secretary 

 

   


